
ACTIVITY REPORT ON 

ONE-DAY WORKSHOP ON 

Identifying the Credibility of a Journal Publication 

ON 

7.5.2019 

 

A One-Day workshop on the topic of Identifying the Credibility of a Journal Pubilcation was conducted 
in the College Rector’s Room for the benefit of teachers and staff who wish to progress in academia 
through quality publications. The speaker was Prof. Bidisha Dutta, a faculty of the Department of 
Commerce.  

The total number of participants was 25.  

A photograph from the workshop is attached below for reference.  

 


